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The EMS Committee met June 15, 2005 at 11:00 AM in the CPMRU Conference Room.  T. Snipes, T. Hendricks, D. Webb, L. Lewis, L. Marshall, K. Marchant, J. Merriman, and T. Maze were the committee members in attendance.

The committee members received their initial EMS training by watching the US Air Force EMS Training CD supplied by the Area office.  This will be shown to all employees, in the near future, in order to meet the EMS training requirements for the year.

A revised policy statement was proposed to replace the existing policy statement dated April 28, 2005.  The revised version is location specific and meets the requirements stated in the ARS EMS Implementation guide.  The revised policy statement will be redistributed after approval from the Location Coordinator. Policy statements should be reviewed annually and updated as necessary.
Committee members were asked to start compiling a list of various location activities and to identify their various aspects and potential impacts.  These will be discussed further in the next committee meeting.  We are required to generate a list of activities and their aspects/impacts then rank them in order of significance.  Those ranking highest receive priority consideration when choosing our objectives and goals for the upcoming year.

Tom Maze mentioned that we need to develop a coding system in order to track EMS related expenses in the CATS system.  

The first draft of the EMS Manual was sent to committee members for review.  The changes suggested by T. Strickland have been incorporated into the manual.  A few questions were raised after the meeting concerning the manual.  These will be addressed and will be discussed at the next meeting before we sign off on the first draft.
Dr. Patricia Timper volunteered to be involved in the Recycling Program.  She has agreed to take items such as packing material and plastic to Albany for recycling, if needed.  These are items that we are not currently recycling.  The committee will discuss the recycling program in detail when aspects and impacts have been clearly identified. Dr. Timper’s willingness to get involved is greatly appreciated.

The next meeting of the Location EMS Committee is tentatively scheduled for Wednesday, July 13, 2005 at 11 AM in the CPMRU conference room.
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